
 

 

 

 

Kingfisher Class Newsletter – Term 6 

English Maths 

Science 

This term we will be writing: 

Poems based on the classic by Maya 

Angelou – ‘Still I Rise’ 

 

We will also be putting our own twist on a 

traditional tale by looking at ‘The True 

Story of The Three Little Pigs’ by Jon 

Scieszka 

 

Whilst working through these 

topics we will be focusing on 

the following: 

Writing with accurate use of 

full stops, capital letters, 

commas, question marks and 

exclamation marks. 

 

In reading comprehension, we 

will be studying poems, non-fiction texts 

and stories linked to other areas of the 

curriculum. 

 

 

 

 

Year 3s will be learning about: 

Telling the time 

Drawing bar charts and tables 

Turns and angles 

Parallel and perpendicular 

Recognise 2D and 3D shapes 

Year 4s will cover all the 

above topics and also: 

Using digital clocks 

Line graphs 

Triangles and angles 

Quadrilaterals 

As well as our work on new 

units in maths, we will also be 

working on our KIRFs for this 

term and also recapping those 

from last term. 

 

This term in science we will be looking at light and mirrors 

and we will be asking:  

What happens to light when it reflects off a mirror?  

How can we change the length of a shadow? 

 



 

 

  

RE PE 

Geography 

Computing 

DT 

RSHE 

French 

In RE we will be asking “how and why 

do people try to make the world a 

better place?” 

Mr Peters will be focusing on athletics 

and rounders. 

From our clothes to the food we eat, we will be exploring where 

our stuff comes from! 

  

During this term we will be learning how to have simple conversations including how to 

say our names and how we are feeling. We will also be recapping what we have learnt 

about pets! 

In computing we will be learning how to create and send emails!  

This term in DT we will be linking with our geography topic by creating our very own 

packaging for a health snack! 

Music 

Kingfishers will be learning songs and rehearsing for our summer 

production! 

In RSHE we will be learning about how the human body changes over time. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Support from Home 

Please ensure children are reading daily and learning their weekly spellings. 

Spellings will always be set on Spelling Shed and they will be updated every Sunday. 

Please ask for support if your child is unsure of how to log on. 

Year 4s need to be confident with their times tables this year so please use TT Rock 

Stars if practice is needed. 

The school subscriptions to sites that are useful for home learning are: 

Mathletics, Times Table Rock Stars, Purple Mash. 


